
From: System Administrator [acuervo@oxy.edu] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 4:20 AM 

Subject: Comfirm e-mail account usage 

  
Dear  webmail user, 

 

We are undergoing over-congestion due to the anonymous registration of accounts so that we 

close some accounts and your account was among those to be deleted.We send you this email 

so you can verify and let us know if you are currently using this account. To confirm click My 

Account and fill the form and click confirm usage. 

 

Due to the congestion in our webmail servers we are removing all unused accounts, Our 

webmail administrative team will be shutting down all unused accounts, you must confirm your 

e-mail account within 72 hours for security reasons. Sorry for the inconvinience this might cost 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

System Administrator. 

 

 


